
 
From: Audrey Kivley <askivley@comcast.net>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 1:23 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DW 20-117 
 
 EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed rate hike from HAWC for the Fire hydrants in 
Hampstead.  Frankly, I’m in total disbelief of the 600% increase request.   I don’t know how an increase if 
this magnitude can be justified. The financial (budget) impact will be huge.  I am requesting that for the 
sake of Hampstead residents and the town as a whole, that this request be denied.   
Audrey Kivley 
29 Lancaster Rd 
Hampstead, NH 
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